
April News 2022

You are invited to

April 13th

from 4:00pm – 5:00pm
Come check out our Kids Club program, experience the 
fun that it offers, and see how this program is especially 
designed with your child in mind.

The Kids Club kids presented their 
sign language song they have been 
learning on Sunday, March 27th.  
They did a fantastic job!  We look 
forward to the next one they learn!  
Thank you to all who participated!

And thank you Melissa Meese for 
teaching it to them!

We will be offering classes the next four weeks after this (April 20, 27, 
May 4, 11) about the foundational principles of Kids Club with dinner 
provided for your family.

April 20 – There is a God – (you are not an accident)
April 27 – The Bible is True – (it teaches us)
May 4 – Jesus is the Son of God
May 11 – God Wants a Relationship with You



Our church loves the chance to 
pray for our Kids Club program 
and for the kids individually.  
We set up a mailbox at church 
where they can leave the kids 
encouraging cards or silly notes.  
The kids have loved receiving 
these surprises and we 
encourage them to write back 
if they want to!  

Sometime, in the future, we 
may plan a special “Pen Pal”
luncheon at church for families!

Early Dismissal
April 27th is an early dismissal so our adjusted time of 

Kids Club & Impact will be 11:30am-1:30pm. 
The students can still ride the bus (Bus #35) to the church and we will feed them lunch.


